

## MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

We have had a lovely vacation care with the children. Even with the weather not being the greatest. We hope the children enjoyed the incursions and excursions as much as the staff did.

Inflatable World and the Warringah Gymnastics Centre were two of the day that fully booked and were requested by the children to be done at 'Every future Vacation Care'.

This week was the first week our staff have not collected kindergarten children from the classroom. We can't help but he very proud to see them all come to after school care on their own as this will help prepare the children for year 1 and help them develop self- help skills. If you need to make changes to permanent bookings, please email the centre so arrangements can be made for your child.

Kindergarten 2019, if your child will begin school next there are a few options to secure your enrolment. If you already have a child who attends before and after school care, please use <a href="www.qkenhanced.com.au">www.qkenhanced.com.au</a> and add them to your current account and select the days you would like to attend. If your child is not in our system and you do not have an account with us, please head to our website to enrol online. <a href="www.primaryoshcare.com.au">www.primaryoshcare.com.au</a>.









From the Manly Vale OSHC Team